
November 3, 2020 
 

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:00 o’clock A.M. with Cecil Blum, Chairman presiding. All members were present. 

Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. 

 Steve King visited the Board of Supervisors during Old Business. 

A motion was made by Skoog, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the Addendum to Iowa DOT Agreement No. 2021-TS-012A, 

said Agreement provides safety funds for the HMA shoulder paving and resurfacing project on County Road E59. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

A motion was made by Schultz, seconded by Muhlbauer to approve the funding request of $5,000 for the North Doors to the 

Horse Barn, Expo Project at the Fair Grounds, subject to a budget amendment. 

 Motion was passed unanimously. 

On motion duly seconded the Board adjourned at 10:27 o’clock A.M. 
 

Agendas for the next meeting are posted and available at the Courthouse on Friday at 4:30 o’clock P.M. preceding the next 

meeting. 

 
___________________________________________                        ___________________________________________ 

                                       County Auditor         Chairman 


